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Save the Dates

Sept 18th Ordering DUE for Welcome Back BBQ!

Sept 19th Student-Packet Forms Due

School Closed, Day of Mourning

Sept 20th Photo Day

Sept 20th $2toonie for Terry

Sept 21st BCAITC Grapes & Milk, free to all students

Sept 22nd 1-2pm Terry Fox Run

430-6pm Welcome Back BBQ! Join us!

530-6pm Meet the Teacher A-L

6-630pm Meet the Teacher M-Z

Sept 23rd No School, Non-Instructional Day

Sept 25th Neufeld Farms’ Orders DUE

Sept 26th PAC General Meeting! All welcome (seriously!!) 7-9pm, via Zoom!

Join us for our annual Budget vote…

We’re active on Facebook… join us by searching:

“ Uplands PAC –

Langley”
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Has the PAC asked you to buy something yet?  Don’t worry, we will.

FUNDRAISING TO ENHANCE YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL EXPERIENCE

As well as organizing community and school events, the PAC fundraises to directly support

staff and students. One way we notify you of fundraisers is by sending notices home

throughout the school year. We try to keep things relevant and engaging as we raise funds to

enhance your child’s school experience. Please don’t feel pressured to purchase something

you don’t want or need.

Our ‘big campaign’ is here! It’s….the Coupon Book! We are working with Community Values

again this year, and they have a fun rewards program lined up! This is a great gift for friends &

family, and if each student sells just 2 books each, we reach our school goal! Prizes for

top-selling student & class!

September also launches our first Neufeld Farms frozen food campaign! We plan on running

this fundraiser 4 times per year (now, December, March and June), and ordering is NOW OPEN

for our October 4th Pick up. Orders are due SEPTEMBER 25th, and orders ready 230pm on

TUESDAY OCTOBER 4th, pick up is at the school!

More campaigns to come (like Purdys Chocolates!)

If you want to join the Executive Committee,

we’re looking for a Fundraising Coordinator!
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UPLANDS HOT LUNCH PROGRAM

Fundraising and Hot lunch Ordering (and next week’s Welcome Back BBQ DINNER) will be

placed online through a website called Munch-a-Lunch.

https://munchalunch.com/schools/UplandsLangley

A message from our Hot Lunch Coordinator

Hello Families! My name is Maria and I’m so happy
to be your Hot Lunch Coordinator this year!

If you have any suggestions, questions or are interested in helping with hot lunch please email
uplandspachotlunch@gmail.com or chat with me if you see me on school grounds!

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

We would like to provide meals that your children will love and want your valuable input! So
please, if you would share with us below, three favourites that you and your children would
like to see be part of hot lunch this year and RETURN this portion to your child’s teacher, or

the office, ATTENTION PAC

1.____________________________________________
2.____________________________________________
3.____________________________________________
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BCAITC
BC AGRICULTURE IN THE CLASSROOM PROVIDES OUR SCHOOL WITH FRESH,

USUALLY LOCAL, FRUITS, VEGETABLES, AND NOW … MILK!)

Our school is involved in a province-wide healthy living initiative. One of the goals is to

encourage healthy eating by providing fresh BC fruits, vegetables, and milk, to our students

during class time. Our students will receive these healthy treats about once a month at no

charge!

To ensure every student’s health and safety please return this REVERSE consent form ONLY If

you do NOT wish your child to participate AND/OR your child has FOOD

ALLERGIES/PREFERENCES we need to consider.

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Student’s Name: Teacher: Division:

NO, I do not wish my child to participate in the BC School Fruit, Vegetable+Milk Program

ALLERGEN/DIET ALERT ~~~ I DO wish my child to participate, but my child has food

allergies/dietary preferences that  you need to be aware of:

Please list allergies and dietary preferences, and suitable substitutions:

_____________________________________________________________________________

_

_____________________________________________________________________________

_

If you need further guidance in this area, please contact me at:

Phone Number: ________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Name (please

print):____________________________________________________
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CLASS CONTACT INFO

This form allows the PAC to create, and share, a Class List with Parent/Guardian/Caregiver
contact info. Also, when possible, the PAC likes to send information via email. Please have a
look at the options below, and return the bottom portion to your child’s classroom,
ATTENTION PAC

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Student’s Name: Teacher: Division:

I _________________________________________can be reached at

(phone number)  ________________________       and / or

(email)___________________________________________________

Please share my phone number with my child’s class

Please share my email with my child’s class

The PAC may contact me via email, either through the PAC gmail accounts OR through
the SchoolMessenger system

⇨ My child __________________________________ may / may NOT participate
in class treats.



UPLANDS PAC
4471 – 207A St. Langley, BC  V3A 5V8
President:  Shawna Lorrie Secretary:  Angie Stara
Email: UplandsPACPresident@gmail.com Email:  UpalndsPACSecretary@gmail.com

HOW TO REACH THE PAC EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:

POSITION/EVENT MEMBER 1 MEMBER 2 Contact

President Shawna uplandspacpresident@gmail.com

Vice President Erin uplandspacfundraising@gmail.com

Secretary
*agenda items* Angie uplandspacsecretary@gmail.com

Treasurer Shinder uplandspactreasurer@gmail.com

DPAC Rep Amita uplandspacdpac@gmail.com

Hot Lunch Coordinator Maria uplandspachotlunch@gmail.com

MAL 1 Kelly uplandspacmal1@gmail.com

MAL 2 Melissa uplandspacmal2@gmail.com

WHERE TO VOLUNTEER AS A MEMBER OF THE PAC:

POSITION                          EVENT

Fundraising Coordinator

Hot Lunch Committee

Member at Large 4

Welcome Back BBQ https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D4DAFAE2AA4F85-welcome1

Co-DPAC REP

Co-Treasurer

Co-President

BC Agriculture in the Classroom Sept 21 morning wash, prep & service

Halloween Events Watch for a new sign-up genius!
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